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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 

SNTGN Transgaz SA Mediaş informs the shareholders and the investors that, on 25 February 2014, 
organizes a meeting with the financial analysts from the capital market.   

The agenda of the meeting includes the presentation of the preliminary annual financial results, drawn up 
in accordance with the international standards of accounting reporting – IFRS unaudited, for 2013.   

The meeting will be held in two sessions, as follows:  

 Session in Romanian language  - through direct participation, at the headquarters of SNTGN 
Transgaz SA Representation, in Bucharest, Calea Victoriei no.155, bl. D1, Tronson 8, sc.9, et.3, 
Sector 1 between 1000 -1200 o’clock;  

 Session in English language - by teleconference, between 1700 – 1900 o’clock. 

All those interested are asked to submit no later than 24 February 2014 to the email address 
lacramioara.ciolpan@transgaz.ro the following: 

 Confirmation of participation at the meeting specifying the form and the session they wish to attend; 

 Questions on the preliminary annual financial results, unaudited for 2013;  

The financial analysts who confirm their participation by teleconference will receive the data of access to 
the conference by email on the morning of 25 February 2014.  

 
 

Director  General 
Petru Ion Vaduva 
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